

October 30, 2001

Mr. Joel Backer Biofriendly Corporation 708 Inverness Rd. Fort Collins, CO 80524

Dear Mr. Backer:

In response to your inquiry dated October 23, 2001, Detroit Diesel Corporation (DDC) does not approve, disapprove or endorse the use of Bio-Friendly Combustion Catalyst. DDC's warranty protects users from defects in material and workmanship with products furnished by DDC.

If this product is used, the DDC warranty will not be voided. If a problem occurs that is a result of the use of Bio-Friendly Combustion Catalyst, then the concern will not be warrantable in nature and, therefore, not covered by DDC.

Detroit Diesel's name, Detroit Diesel's trademark and Detroit Diesel's logo are the property of Detroit Diesel Corporation, and are not to be used in the advertising or promotional activity by anyone except with the express written authority of Detroit Diesel Corporation.

Nothing in this letter is to be construed as any authorization by Detroit Diesel Corporation to use the Detroit Diesel name, trademark or logo in the sale or promotional activity of your product.

Sincerely,

John E. Fisher

Director, Application Engineering

/var

cc: G. W. Lysinger R. Dziadzio

